
Princetown Primary School 

Newsletter 
20th—31st  March 

Dear Parents,   

What a busy term it has been! We have all sorts happening since January including trips to the woodland skills 

centre, trips to the climbing barn and we finished the term with an ‘eggtastic’ learning day! The children are 

excelling in all areas of their learning and it is so encouraging to see how enthusiastic they are towards learning 

and supporting each other. I am so proud of what they have all achieved this year so far so well done to them 

all! A huge thank you to all the adults in school for continuing to go above and beyond to support the children. 

Have a lovely Easter break. Miss Byrom (Head of School) 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Manning, Mrs Sorec and Tavistock Tesco for  

organising Easter Eggs for every child! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

31st March—last day of term 

17th April—Sept 2023 foundation offer day 

17th April—first day back 

Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

Harper 

Fletcher 

Jacob 

Kelsey 

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simba provided moral support during  

climbing sessions! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6 parents—payment for the 

residential can now be made on 

School Money... 

Don’t forget that Debbie Bartlett, our 

SENCO, is available to talk to each 

Monday. Please speak to us to book in. 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 5—95.53% 

Week 6—96.58% 

The attendance voucher this half term goes 

to Callum! 

Previous winners have been Fletcher, Charlotte and 

Harry.  


